From: Feldman, Jean I. <0000004ab0529922-dmarc-request@LSW.NAS.EDU> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 10:57 AM
To: FDPMAIN-L@LSW.NAS.EDU
Subject: Pre-award and Post-award Disclosure Information in NSF Proposals

Colleagues:

This notice will definitely be of interest to your community.  We strongly encourage you to disseminate as quickly, and as broadly, as possible.

Best,

Jean

[image: nsflogo]

Jean Feldman
Head, Policy Office
Division of Institution & Award Support
National Science Foundation
2415 Eisenhower Avenue
Alexandria, VA 22314
email:  jfeldman@nsf.gov

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>


Dear Colleagues:

In an effort to provide the community with helpful reference information regarding pre-award and post-award disclosure information in the biographical sketch and current and pending support proposal sections, NSF has developed a disclosure table entitled,  NSF Pre-award and Post-award Disclosures Relating to the Biographical Sketch and Current and Pending Support, to identify where these disclosures must be provided in proposals as well as in project reports. Proposers and awardees may begin using this resource immediately to assist with completing the relevant proposal and project report sections. As a reminder, current and pending support information is used to assess the capacity of the individual to carry out the research as proposed, as well as to help assess any potential overlap/duplication with the project being proposed. 

A revised Proposal and Award Policies and Procedures Guide (PAPPG) will be released next week with an effective date of October 4, 2021, and the disclosures table will be included in this revised version. As noted above, however, proposers and awardees may begin using this table immediately. 

Best,

Jean

Jean Feldman
Head, Policy Office
Division of Institution and Award Support 
Office of Budget, Finance and Award Management 
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